
 

 
 
November 30, 2020 
 
 
Dear Family Members and Friends, 
 
We have become aware that an employee, who last worked in the community over a 
week ago on Saturday, November 21st, recently tested positive for COVID-19.   

The staff member who tested positive had passed the pre-shift medical screening prior 
to their last shift and was showing no symptoms the last time they worked in the 
community.   

Our top priority is the well-being of the residents we serve, and we realize this news will 
cause concern.   

Universal testing of all staff as well as all residents will take place tomorrow, December 
1st and we will communicate information related to the results as soon as they are 
available.  

We appreciate your support as we work diligently to keep the residents we serve safe 
and to make each day the best day possible. 

 


